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RIHIMA 2023 Annual Meeting Program Agenda
Friday, May 12th, 2023
Radisson Airport Hotel
2081 Post Road, Warwick, Rhode Island
7:30 a.m. – 8:00 a.m.
      Registration and Continental Breakfast  
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.        Driving Member Value and Impact: 

       AHIMA Report to the CSA’s  



       Thea Campbell 




       AHIMA Board of Directors 

9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.     The Dangers of Algorithm Bias in Healthcare Systems and How to Remediate 
Them
      Jim Hoover, MS, Computer Science, John Hopkins University
10:00 am - 10:15 a.m.       Break
. 
10:15 a.m. - 11:15 a.m.     Strengthening Your Emotional Intelligence




       Thea Campbell



       AHIMA Board of Directors 

11:15 a.m. – 12:15 p.m.    The Leader you DON’T Want to Be
       Mary T. O’Sullivan, MSOL, ICF-PCC, SHRM-SCP, BCC

       Author of “The Leader you DON’T Want to Be”

       Mary’s book will be for sale at the conference 

12:15 p.m. – 12:45 p.m.     Lunch and Raffle Drawings!
12:45 p.m. – 1:45 p.m.        Vendor Hour 
  Confirmed vendors at present:


· Charter Oak Community College
· Middlesex Community College

· Share Care

· Ciox 

1:45 p.m. – 2:45 p.m.
         HAC’s and Complications (It’s Complicated) 




         CDI and Coding Collaboration 



         Kimberly Conner, BSN, CCDS, CCDS-O




         Clinical Documentation Integrity Education Specialist, ACDIS
              *this speaker will be presenting virtually 
2:45 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.
          Break
3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
          Central Cancer Registry: What’s It All About
Nancy M. Lebrun, CS, CTR

Director, Cancer Information Systems

Rhode Island Cancer Registry
4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.           My Work with the National Commission on Correctional Health Care

(NCCHC) as Liaison for AHIMA
Pauline M. Marcussen, DHA, RHIA, CCSP

Chair, Governance Board, NCCHC
8 CEU’s awarded for attendance.

Please feel free to share and distribute agenda and registration form to colleagues who may be interested in attending.  We look forward to seeing you!


